
       

  

  

 

 

  

 

  
  

  
  

  

   

   

    
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Aurobindo has issued a product recall correction involving: 

Mirtazapine Tablets 15mg, 500 Count Bottles NDC 13107-031-05 

Lot Number 03119002A3; 

and 

Mirtazapine Tablets 7.5mg, 500 Count Bottles NDC 13107-001-05 

Lot Number 03119002A3. 

This recall has been initiated due to the possibility that the bottle label indicates the incorrect 
strength of the contents. 

Please examine your case inventory and immediately discontinue use of all your stock of 
labeled 15 mg for this lot, because the case may contain bottles labeled 7.5 mg Tablets, lot 
number 03119002A3, and those bottles will contain Mirtazapine 15 mg Tablets. 

For end users, please examine your individual bottle stock of Mirtazapine 7.5mg Tablets and 
remove immediately any bottles labeled with this lot number (03119002A3), because they will 
contain Mirtazapine 15mg Tablets. Shipping of this product began August 1, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


